
ART FROM ASHES
Art from Ashes regularly hosts IVLP visitors and Youth

Ambassadors, often hosting workshops for our Youth Ambassador
program. AfA meets IVLP groups across a broad spectrum, from

Promoting Peace and Security Through Education and Youth
Participation group in July 2019, to Capacity Building for Cultural
and Educational Institutions in Post Conflict in May 2018. Their
mission is to empower struggling youth by providing creative

programs. Since AfA’s inception in 2003, they have provided poetry
and creative workshops to high-risk youth, facilitating expression,

connection and transformation among the most neglected and
vulnerable segments of our community.

LOCAL ORGANIZATION SPOTLIGHT



- JESSICA JARRARD,
DIRECTOR OF
OPERATIONS

"WorldDenver puts on the best events and we are
always grateful to be included in the amazing work
you do. Now more than ever, it’s important to
continue conversations with others across the globe
(especially since travel isn’t really an option right
now). Thank you for continuing to provide those
bridges through virtual platforms in these times
when we can’t meet in person."
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